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Axis Fiduciary Ltd (“Axis”) is pleased to announce 
the appointment of Mr. Shammeem Abdoolakhan 
as Technical Director and Training Lead for the 
company. In his new role, Mr. Abdoolakhan will 
serve as the primary technical training expert, 
providing leadership and support to our team in 
corporate and fiduciary services, as well as 
developing and implementing training programs, 
designing and delivering training sessions, and 
developing technical documentation and 
resources.

With over 23 years of experience in the corporate 
and private wealth segment, Mr. Abdoolakhan 
brings a wealth of expertise to the position. He 
holds a Bachelor’s degree in Economics and a 
post graduate degree in Money and Banking from 
the University of the Free State, South Africa. 
Additionally, he is a qualified member of the 
Society of Trust and Estate Practitioners (STEP), a 
member of the International Fiscal Association 
(IFA), and a Fellow member of the Mauritius 
Institute of Directors (FIOD).

Mr. Abdoolakhan's passion for education is 
reflected in his experience as a lecturer for a 
Master's degree program at the Mauritius 
International Business School and as a speaker at 
international conferences such as the STEP Indian 
Ocean Regional Conference and the Asia/Africa 
International Fiscal Association Conference. His 
extensive experience and qualifications, coupled 
with his dedication to staying up to date with the 
latest developments in his field, make him a 
valuable asset to the Axis team.

At Axis, continuous professional development is a 
key part of our operations, as it enables us to stay 
competitive, maintain high standards of 
performance, and provide the best possible 
service to our clients. We have formalized and 
structured our training initiatives under the Axis 
Academy, and we are confident that with Mr. 
Abdoolakhan's leadership, our team will continue 
to receive the highest quality training and 
support.


